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Anyone popping in to see us at Woodstock Residential Care Home last Friday 18 October would have been in for a treat as

we were delightfully decked in pink!

Our staff and residents dressed in pink for the day to raise money for breast cancer awareness. It was a great way to have a bit of fun

and raise valuable funds for a worthy cause at the same time.

We raised £25 from staff kindly donating a pound each to wear pink.

Well done team!

 


